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Streetlights

Following negotiations with the
Ontario Hydro, Maple Trustees
have agreed to the purchase of
the streetlights In the older part
of the village at a cost of $1,856.
At the time streetlights were in-
stalled in the new subdivision,
the Trustees were told that it
would be necessary to purchase
the balance of lights. For many
years, these lights in the older
part of town have been rented
from the Hydro. With the com-
pletion of the deal, all the lights
in the village will belong to the
municipality.

At last week's meeting, Trus-
tee Kirby Brock was re-elected
chairman of the Board of Trus-
tees. Trustees John Neufeld and
Andrew Snider, along with Mr.
Brock were all re-elected In De-
cember by acclamation.

The matter of representation
for the proposed formation of a
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r was deferred as was the
Lﬁt?ﬁ of parking restrictions in
the village. The latter will be re-
viewed with village merchants be-
fore any decision is made.

It was reported that a good
supply of water has been found
by International Water Supply.
The second test hole has produc-
ed 30 gallons of water a minute
on a two inch pipe and it is hop-
ed that the well will be develop-
ed to avoid sediment problems
now being incurred.

There has been some complaint
that water overflowing from this
artesian well was flowing over
private property, however, this is
being rectified through the tem-
porary reduction of the ﬂuw. An
inspection last week during the
heavy rains revealed that the
drainage improvements are oper-
ating satisfactorily.

Maple Notes

Bt. Andrew's
Church's Annual Meeting took
place on Monday, January 21,
with Mr. A. Rutherford from St,
Paul's Congregation acting as
chalrman and Mr. J. McDonald
as secretary. Printed reports
were distributed to those in at-
tendance and were all adopted as

inted. The election of 3 mem-
g:n to the 8 member Board of
Managers then took place, and J.
McDonald, Andrew Snider and
Gordon Ingram were all re-lected
for a further term. The brief
meeting closed with light refresh-
ments served by the ladies of the
congregation.

5.5, Party

St. Andrew's Sunday School
enjoyed a sleigh and skiing party
on the hills off Yonge St. last
Saturday afternoon, with 18 chil-
dren and 10 adults being present.
. The ideal weather helped to pro-
vide a most enjoyable afternoon
for all, which was suitably closed
off with hot dogs and hot choco-
Jate at the home of Mrs. J. Mec-
Donald.

Ett Plﬂrﬂ TtP-A! b

St. Paul's Y.P.A. met at the
home of Ethel Burbridge Sunday
night for their regular meeting.
Linda Ammert and Keith With-
erspoon took the devotional, and
the program was under the direc-
tion of the Missionary Convener,
. Marion Bishop. Topiec for the
evening was What Evervbody
Wants, and Marion Bishop was
assisted by Sonia Bodker, Ronald
Brice, George and Isobel Bishep
in the reading of various accounts
-on the work done by other Young
Peoples Groups, and a discussion
and question period took place
regarding the rights of young
people to expect certain things
from their parents; their coun-
try and their church, They stress-
ed the fact that young people of
other nationalities should enjoy
the same privileges as young
Canadians.

Social Notes

Mrs. J. A. Prentice of Colling-

wood, sister of Mrs. T. Jackson,

B. W. MILLER
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Presbyterian [ her son Steven of Toronto, his

wife and three children visited
with Mrs. Jackson Sunday after-
noon and evening. Mrs. Jackson
had not seen her sister for sever-
al vears.

Mr. Charles King of Brampton
called on Mrs. Isaac Watson,
Jackson Cook and Mrs. T. With-
erspoon on Tuesday and Wednes-
day of last week.

Monte Wagner, who was run-
ner-up in the recent spelling con-
test for Vaughan Township Pub-
liec Schools held at Concord, will
be contesting other winners in
the Inspectorate’'s Contest, in-
cluding schools of Vaughan
Township, Weston and Swansea,
during February. Each zone sup-
plies the top two boys and girls
for this contest, and we wish our
Maple representative the best of
luck. -
School News

This month new extra-curricu-

lar activities were started at the

Maple George Bailey School. All
interested in woodwork are as-
sembling in the spare room of
the old school on Wednesday
afternoons at 4 p.m., where the
work benches which used to be
in the basement are now located,
they are being instructed* by
Princlpal R. Thompson. All girls
and boys interested In square
dancing assemble Thursday after-
noons at 4 p.m. in the same room,
and enjoy this ever-popular rec-
reation to the music of records
under the direction of Miss P.
Beamer and Mr. W. McLay.
School Clubs

The February meeting of the
Hope School and Community
Club will take place at Hope

School on Tuesday night, Febru-

ary 5th at 8.15, and all members
are asked to attend, as some ur-
gent business is to be discussed.

Maple's School and Community.

Club will meet on Wedneday,
February 6th at the Maple School
for a program including nomina-
tions for the forthcoming execu-
tive, regular business and a spe-
cial movie. On Thursday night,
February 7Tth, the Maple Rate-
pavers Association will meet at
the Maple School for a regular
meeting, and all interested eciti-
zens of this community are in-
vited to attend.

Baby Clinic

The York County Health Unit
is holding the regular Well-Baby
Clinic at the Community Centre
Kitchen on Thursday afternoon,
February T7th from 1-3 wunder
the auspices of the Maple Wo-
men's Institute. The clinle is
open to all babies and pre-
schoolers for general counselling
and toxoid needles, where re-
quired.

G.G.1.T.

Members of Maple Canadian
Girls In Training were the guests
of Janet McCowan on Monday
night at her home, fourteen girls
and two leaders being present.
Worship was conducted by Janet
MecCowan, 'assisted by Lynn Jack-
son. Mission study had to do
with Malayva, and an interesting
story on Ming of Malayva was
told by Betty Jackson.  Marion
Donald led in games and a sing
song. Plans have not been final-
ized for next week's meeting,
owing to alterations going on in
the Sunday School room, but an
announcement will be made in
the church calendar on Sunday.
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DISCONTINUED
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

Sorry! but we are unable to
carry on at the present time

At a short meeting last Mon-
day afternoon, the Maple Trus-
tees re-asserted their belief that
the police villages in Vaughan
Township should share in the
capital fund from the sale of lots
within the village limits. A mo-
tion by Trustee John Neufeld that
the police villages receive 50 per
cent of the $300 subdivision lot
fee received the unanimous sup-
port of the three-man hoard. The
trustees contended that the lim-
ited resources-of the village com-
hined with their increased oper-
ating costs were the reason for
the re-introduction of the ques-
tion, The resolution will be for-
warded to Vaughan Township
Council in the near future,
Finances

In discussing the question of
finances, the trustees Ilearned
that the tax revenue for the com-
ing vear will be approximately
$6,000 of which $3,000 will be
allocated for genmeral operating

Maple Trustees
Share Of Capital Fund

‘Again Seek

expenses. It was agreed that the
balance of the revenue for the
vear should be spent as follows:
$1.000 for sidewalks and $2,000
for roads.

Incorporation

It was the general concensus
that the subject of incorporation
was still of interest to the com-
munity as a whole. Trustee chair-
man Kirby Brock recommended
that arrangements be made for a
speaker to be present at a local
public meeting to acquaint the
residents with all the aspects of
such a proposal. Mr. Brock was
of the opinion that such a move
would encourage a more definite
decision on possible incorpora-
tion.

In drawing up an agenda for
the coming year, such matters as
drainage, the water. supply, ap-
pointment of library representa-
tives, parking and the Green-

stein subdivision will be consid-
ered. - b

Ny

The monthly meeting of the
Vaughan Federation of Agricul-
ture was held in Edgeley Hall
on January 28, with the theme,
“Safety and Security. The film
“The Closed Book” was shown.
This picture brought out the
effect of disregarding safety
rules, such as striking a match
without closing the cover, ignor-
ing school signs, dangerous cur-
ves, ladder safety, etc.

The panel discussion under the
chairmanship of Frank Brumwell
of Gormley, brought out some
very good points on safety. Andy
MeClure spoke on barn fires and
the precautions one should take
such as a close check on your e}-
ectric wiring, especially if it's
been in more than 20 years. Carl
Boynton, second speaker, stress-
ed the car accident picture and
how careful one should be. He
said the driver should be sure
he has ample protection. Agnes
Forster brought out some very
interesting points on farm acci-
dents and Workmen's Compen-
sation coverage, and stressed the
danger of children riding on
farm tractors or implements.

Jim Darlington spoke on farm
machinery on the roads and high-
ways. The hazard they are to the
motoring public and what one

Safety & Security Topic
Federation Agriculture Meet

1 should do when operating such
machines, such as draw-bolts
with cotter pins so they can't
come out, red flag or better still
a sign “slow moving vehicle” on
the rear of the implement. He
stressed the point of the liability
if an accident should occur,
Question

The panel chairman asked for
guestions from the au_dience
which included many on highway
safety, compulsory insurance on
autos, examination of motor ve-
hicles before licenses are issued.
Guest Speaker

Chairman Brue King then eall-
ed on Jim Spencer, C.LA., field
underwriter to introduce the
guest speaker, Ray Lougheed.

In his address Mr. Lougheed
summed up the findings of the
panel and stressed the import-
ance of people reviewing their
insurance program and tailoring
it to today's need. He pointed
out that C.ILA. was a co-opera-
tive protection to give farm peo-
ple the broadest protection poss-
ible. Percy Usher moved he vote
of thanks to the speaker.

June and Marjory Young, ac-
companied by Mrs. Bert Peelar,
favoured with two duets. Dough-
nuts and coffee were enjoyed by

all.

Concord

T1st Concord Pack held their Jan-
uary Meeting at the home of
Mrs. Voight on Thursday, Janu-
ary 24.

Mrs. Barrett and Mrs. Ruth
Keffer received their pins at the
Guider's meeting which was held
at the home of Mrs. Sissons, the
District Commissioner. This gives

them the warrant as _nﬁicial
Guiders to enroll their own
Tweenies.

At the Brownie meeting last
week Scout Jim Bell and Scout
George Mills gave a demonstira-
tion on How to Light a Camp-
fire.

Home and School

An executive meeting of the
Concord Home and School As-
soclation was held at the home
of Mrs. Gilbert.

Final plans were made for the
dance to be held at Maple Com-
munity Hall on February 15. The
dance committee is as follows:
Bill Baker, Warren Bailie, Joe
Boron, Stan Keffer, R. Knight,
E. Wells and R. McWhirter.

Friends and neighbours of Mr.
Castonguay will be pleased to
hear he is home from the hospi-
tal. Mr. Castonguay was in the
hospital seven weeks for treat-
ment of a gastric ulcer. We all
wish him a speedy recovery.
Birthday Party

Jimmy Kirby celebrated his
birthday last Saturday with a to-
boggan party for a group of his
friends. The children were taken
to Raymond Hills for a toboggan
ride and returned to Jimmy's
home for refreshments, A good
time was had by all.

Birthday greeting to Gladys
Castonguay who celebrated her
birthday on Wednesday, January
23.

The first babvy born in Con-
cord for 1957 was a boy born to
Mr. and Mrs. D, Sackfield, Duf-
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“«| ferin Street, on Friday Jan. 25.

Bobby Shankland has been
confined to his home for the past
ten days with the chicken pox.

Mrs. Charles Keys former resi-
dent of Concord passed away at
her 'home in Toronto on Friday,
January 25. Interment was in

the Lutheran Church Cemetery,
Sherwood.

Ladies Auxiliary

Mrs. Gardner, president of
York Central District Area La-
dies’ Auxiliarv, was guest speak-
er at the January Meeting of the
Concord Boy Scout Ladies’ Auxil-
ary which was held on Monday,
January 28, at the home of Mrs.
Orr, Garden Ave., Bill Keenan,
Scoutmaster also attended the
meeting and answered the ques-
tions the mothers asked about
scouting.

A garage, owned by Mr. Lacey,
King High Drive burned to the
ground on Monday evening, quick

B | action of the neighbours and fire

department saved the fire from
spreading to the house.
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OBITUARY

MARY ALBERTA JACKSON
Marv Alberia
resident of Elia passed away aiter

The Brownie Mothers of the]

Socials

a short illness, at her home In
Toronto on January 14 in her
88th year. Mrs. Jackson, daugh-
ter of the late Mr. and Mrs. Hen-
ry Snider was born on September
9, 1869 at the Snider Farm on
Keele Street just north of No. 7
highway. After her marriage to
John Jackson she lived for about
30 years on the farm at the cor-
ner of Dufferin Street and
Steeles Ave. then moved to To-
ronto where she resided until
her death, While living at Elia
che was a member of the Elia
United Church, The Women's
Missionary Society and played
the organ at Elia United Church
for a number of years. At the
time of her death Mrs. Jackson
was a member of the Fairbank
United Church., She was pre-
deceased by her husband 27 years
and her son George was killed

four months ago. T

She is survived by one sister
Mrs. C. Parson (Maud), two
daughters, Mrs. R. G. Keffer
(Ella) Mrs., C. J. Horan (Minnie)
four sons, Herbert, Harry, Ed-
ward and John, fifteen grand-
children and 11 great grand-
children

Rev. R. G. Davidson, Thistle-
town and Rev. Foster, Fairbank
United Church conducted the
funeral service at the Brown
Bros. Funeral Home, Toronto.

Interment was in Maple Ceme-
tery, the pallbearers were,
George and Douglas Jackson,
Charlie Grubbe, Jesse Bryson,
Allan Orr and Robert McQuillan,

T'rustees
Meet Merchants

Maple Trustees will meet with
the merchants and business men
of Maple at a special meeting to
be held next month. The meeting
has been tentatively set for Feb-
ruary 4 in the evening at the
Vaughan Township offices. All
concerned will be notified. The
main item of business will be
proposed parking restrictions for
Keele Street. A recommendation
has come from the Vaughan
Township Police Department that
parking restrictions be instituted.
At this meeting, the matter will
be fully discussed, prior to any
action being taken. The Trustees
feel that the regulation of park-
ing would be of vital concern to
Maple business men.

OBITUARY

Alice Rankin Compton

Following an illness of two
months, Alice Rankin Compton
of 79 Waterloo Ave., Downsview,
passed away in Toronto (General
Hospital on Tuesday, January 15.

She was born in Perthshire,
Scotland and had lived in Tweed,
Ontario, before coming to this

community, fifteen years ago.
| Left to mourn her passing are
| her husband, John Compton, a son
| Robert, daughter Lillian and a
brother John Rankin,

The funeral service was held
from the Jerrett Chapel Toronto,

on Friday, January 18, and inter-

Jackson. former | ment was in Westminster Memor-
! jal Park Cemetery.

Havilland
Happenings

ch News

m‘Il‘]‘!{e annual meeting of the W.
A of the Church of the Apostles
was held at the church at ‘1[]_.3{]
am. January 22. After quilting
and lunch the business session
was held, The treasurer read the
very gratifying financial report.
After meeting all obligations and
paying all accounts, the W.A. was
able to donate the sum of $150
to the wardens.

The Dorcas report showed all
requirements from W. A. House
had been met and the sewing list
for 1957 was well under way.

Rev. Mr. Purser conducted the
service for Renewal of Member-
ship and Admittance of New
Members. He then led the service
for installation of officers. Rev.
Mr. Purser expressed the hope
that each organization in the
church would hold corporate
worship at one Sunday evening
in each month, This would not
only enlarge the evening congre-
gation but draw each branch of
the church work closer together.
Mrs. Green, the president, t_h._sm-
ked Mr. Purser for his inspiring
words and expressed apprecia-
tion for the loyalty and faith-

ful attendance of W. A. members |

at the meetings. She asked for
continued support during 1957,
Church Year

The Church Year met January
74 at the Church on Sheppard
Ave. The speaker was Miss Smart

T of the Bell Telephone, who spoke

of the sound of voices over the
phone. She took recordings of
some of the ladles’ voices and
played them back. The audience
was highly amused when she
played a record taken at a busi-
nessmen's luncheon.

The “month” of January pro-
vided refreshments. Collection
for the month was approximately
$75.00, -

Legion News

The installation of officers of
the Ladies Auxiliary Branch 527
Canadian Legion, was held at the
hall on Sheppard Avenue on Jan-
uary 22.

The service of installation was
conducted by Mrs. Mary Gower,
Zone Commander and Mrs. Chap-
lin, President of Fairbank Branch
75. The husbands of the members
and other men of the Branch
were invited to attend and foll-
owing the ceremony of installa-
tion a dance was held.and lunch
was served. :

The men of the Branch are
still busily engaged painting and
decorating the hall and making
some necessary alterations.

We are glad to note that Com-
rade Collins has recovered from
his injury and Comrade Powell
is back with the branch after
being under the doctor's care for
four weeks. Comrade Mrs, J. J.
Turner Sr. is on the *“getting
better” list, She has been ill since
before Christmas.

Few people realize the extent
of the work done by the Legion’s
Poppy Fund. In addition to caring
for the needy, helping with the
rehabilitation of a burned-out or
accident-ridden family, the Pop-
py Fund helps to provide funds
for Scholarships. A great deal of
interest is being awakened in this
field. Branch 527, Wilson
Branch last year donted $200 to
the York County Scholarship.

The members of the Branch
take a lively interest in the win-
ners and do their utmost to en-
courage more students to parti-
cipate in the contests,

Scouting News

At the monthly meeting of the
Cub and Scout Mothers' Auxil-
jary on January 17, plans were
laid for a Father and Son ban-
quet in February. The banquet
will be held in the school gymnas-
jum and it is expected there will
be about 200 in attendance.

The Guide Troop has acquired
another assistant leader, Mrs.
Stewart, who has offered her
services, They were gratefully ac-
cepted. The Guides are doing
good work under the leadership
of Mrs, Jean Howe, but there is
still a great need for assistants
both in Guides and Scouts,
Shower

A miscellaneous shower was
held for Miss Mary Martin, Hor-
sam Avenue on January 22, by
her sister-in-law, Mrs. David
Martin. Twenty-five guests were
present and showered the bride-
to-be with many useful and lovely
gfits. The wedding will take place
on February 15, after which the
voung couple will reside on Flor-
ence Ave. in Willowdale.

A shower for the baby son of
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Gair was held
at the home of Mrs, Jane Turner,
128 Codsell Ave., January 24.

There were about 20 ladies pres- L

ent and the baby whose name is
Michael, received some beautiful
gifts.

Little Susan LaRose, 6, of 41
Danby Ave., was struck by a
TTC bus on Bathurst St. on Sat-
urday, January 26. She received
a broken collar bone and severe
bruises.

Michael Hathway had an un-

fortunate accident on Saturday L

evening. His car was parked out-
side a friend's house, when a
car out of control crashed into it
and smashed it completely. Mike
and his friend who were sitting
in the car escaped without ser-
ious injury. Mike was badly cut.
His friend received severe cuts
and undetermined injuries to the
nose and face.

Mrs. Mabel Condell suffered a
very painful injury while at work
at Bathurst Heights Collegiate on
January 25. A small window fell
on her head and then slid down
her arm cutting it badly. Several
stitches were required to close
the wounds. She will be off work
for several davs.

Mrs. Truswell and her small
eons James and Michael left on
Januarv 26 to spend five weeks
at the home of Mr. and Mrs, S.
Wright in Scarboro.

Bruce Edward Rozicky of
Sheppard Ave., the infant son of
Mr. and Mrs. Casey Rozicky is ill
in the Hospital for Sick Children.
Bruce suffered a severe cold,
which later turned to an Iinfec-
tion in his face. Our best wishes

for his recovery and return to

his home.

Unveil Memorial
Painting
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The congregation of
United Church paid tribute to OPTOMETRIST b
the lat;_- George Watkins Bailey, EYES GLASSES OPTICAL ;;
a graduate of Maple Sunday ; s
School and echurch who came to EXAMINED FITTED REPAIRS

his death in August, 1955 in an
automobile accident, when they
unveiled a memorial In his mem-
ory on Sunday last. The mem-
orial took the form of a painting
by a well known artist, suitably
inscribed, which will hang in a
prominent place in the new
Christian Education Hall which
is to be dedicated on Sunday,
Februarvy 17th. Rev. A. G. Don-
ald was in charge of the service
and the painting was unveiled by
Mrs. George Bailey Sr. and Mrs.
George W. Bailey Jr. Rev. Arch-
er Wallace offered the memoriel
direction of Mrs. Roy Clegg sang
direction of Mrs Roy Clegg sang
the anthem, “The Lord is My
Light," by Von Berge. An excep-
tionally large congregation, in-
cluding a number of former resi-
dents of Maple shared in the
service,

Now at 3242 Yonge Street

IN NORTH TORONTO

Opposite Park Theatre
8 a.m. to 6§ p.m. Including SAT. EVENINGS by appointment
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NEW WORK *— ALTERATIONS — REPAIRS

ROGER PROULX

PLUMBING & HEATING
¥ree Estimates Gladly Given

221 Lawrence Ave.
Richmond Hill

Telephone
TU. 4-1650

CALL ANY TIME

Forum Feels That
Farmers Should
Unite For Strength

The topic “Is Parity Income-
Enough' was the third discus-
sion on Parity for Agriculture
studied by Edgeley Farm For-
um on January 21, at the home
of Mr. and Mrs. B. Keffer. After
studyving the question “Do you
feel that obtaining parity income
is the most important problem in
agriculture,” the members {felt
that the biggest problem was get-
ting the farmers to co-operate and
unite in their thoughts and ways
to obtain a stronger voice and to
make their wants known and
achieved.

They said this unity must come
first before parity income can be
a reality. The farmers' problems
would unquestionably be lighten-
ed if he can maintain a relative-
ly stable parity income. Lack of
capital is his bug-bear, however,
it does not solve all the problems.
For instance, increasing efficien-
cy is partly a problem of develop-
ing policies so that farmers have
confidence in the future to take
advantage of new techniques. Se-
curity in health and old age or
retirement pose special problems
as well as protection against
drought, disease and disaster.

FROM END TO END

Some of our customers were a little sceptical, I'll admit,
when I announced proudly that the new 1957 Pontiac had been
redesigned and restyled right from front to back to make i{
the best car buy on the road today.

From front to back, I told them, and I proved it. From
the front . ... well, take the radiator., The Pontiac radiator
is structurally much stronger this year and the pressure has
been raised from seven pounds per square inch to 13.

I sometimes get a big “so what” when I reveal this—so ,
explain it. Among the advantages is the fact that the boiling
point in the radiator is raised to 31 degrees above normal—that's
a big margin of safety.

Pontiac is a mass produced car—sure—Dbut not so mass
produced it forgets individual needs. There are three dif-
ferent kinds of radiators. With Hydra-Matic transmission
the radiator has a built-in oil coocler. And with air condi-
tioning the radiators are bigger to take care of the exira

Do Remodelling load. g e S
3 Going toward the back o e new Pontiac we find a
At United Church

more powerful engine, a new distributor and—Pontiac really
stands out here—the entire drive assembly has been improved.

Work parties are the order of
the day around Maple United

Church for the next two weeks,
as volunteers painters, carpen-
ters and tile floor lavers seek to
put the present Sunday School
hall in shape for the opening of
the new Christian Education
Centre on Sunday, February 17.
The auditorium is being painted
throughout, the old kitchen is
being transformed .into a com-
modious choir room, with new
cupboards, and the present kin-
dergarten room and choir room is
being made ready for a minister’'s
vestry. Each night a group of
workers, ladies and gentlemen
assemble under the direction of
Warren Bailie, general chairman,
Bruce Murchison in charge of
painting operations, Lloyd Pal-
mer in charge of floor laying and
Norman Lund supervisor of choir
room _alterations. Members of
the Woman's Association have
been responsible for the serving
of refreshments at the close of
the work periods.

And at the back, rear axle shafts are redesigned and
sironger, the differential is new. All of Pontiac is new
right back to the siriking rear fender fin with its integrat-
ed lights reflectors and dual exhaust ports.

Yes, from front to back, Pontiac is the most excitingly
new car I've seen.

To my mind the unsung heroes of this wonderful car
business are the engineers who design the “under-the-
hood” car that most of us know little about and seldom ses,
They've done some wonderful things under the hood of
the new Pontiac I want to tell you about next waek.

"FAST UNIFORM GROWTH!
- <GOOD FEATHERING! =

What more could you ask
of a chick starter

e

Chicks Themselves Will T.el'l Y'n:u That SHUE:Gﬂ1r4
_Assures All ‘These at the Lowest Possible Cost

CANADA PACKERS
FEED DIVIGION

If we were fo ask a number of poultrymen what they wanted i_n a chick
starter we might get a lot of different answers. Buf, we'd be willing to bet
that about three points would cover everything.

1. They would want a starter that would give good performance.

2. They would want a starter that was economical to buy.

3. They would want a starter that was sure sure to be fresh.
Based on past performance, and this year with increased protein, extra
vitamin and mineral fortification and increased energy level, our new
SHUR-GAIN Super Chick Starter will leave no questions about good per-
formance. Take a look at a SHUR-GAIN fed flock and see for yvourself,
The economy of SHUR-GAIN is based on the simple fact that it’s manu-
factured right in our mill and we sell it direct to you. This same feature
assures freshness. Often the chick starter vou purchase will have heen
made the same day,

Qo FOR PERFORMANCE, ECONOMY AND FRESHNESS make it SHUR-
GAIN Super Chick Starter in 1957.

MAPLE FEED MILL

MAPLE, ONT. PHONE 167
AT R S e R U A




